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Dear parent/carer 
 
Charity Jeans Day – Thursday 28 March 2024 
 
As part of our last day of term arrangements, we will be supporting local charity, 
Hillingdon Foodbank, by allowing staff and students to wear jeans on the last day of 
term. The Hillingdon Foodbank provide short term and emergency food to families in 
the borough going through difficult times and crisis. The foodbank is built on 
compassion, integrity, and commitment to restore dignity and give hope.  
 
This is a non-uniform day, however students and staff who wish to participate will be 
expected to wear at least one item of denim clothing, jeans, skirt, jacket or shirt. We are 
asking anyone who wears jeans to please donate a minimum of £1 via ParentPay by 
Thursday 28th March 2024. This is currently live on the system for advance payment. 
 
We hope your child joins us in supporting our charity day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
A Jarvis 
Assistant Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 


